
 

 
CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

 
Community Development Block Grant –  
Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) Program 

 
Overview for Ventura County/City of Ventura & Santa Barbara 
County Residents Impacted by 2017-18 Wildfires, Flooding, 

Mudflows and Debris Flows 
 

When: October 11, 2018, 6-8pm 
Where: Hall of Administration’s Lower Plaza Assembly Room at the 

Ventura County Government Center, 800 South Victoria Avenue, 
Ventura, CA 93009 

 
The California Department of Housing and Community Development (HCD) is the grantee of 

CDBG-DR funds allocated by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development 
(HUD) as a result of the 2017 disasters. HCD works with local governments and organizations 
to fund programs that provide long-term recovery assistance for housing, infrastructure, and 

economic revitalization. At this meeting, HCD will discuss proposed recovery programs, 
eligibility for the programs, and the timeline for funding. 

 
Who Should Attend: Impacted households, the general public, business and  

nonprofit leaders. 
 

To request translation services or for hearing or visual assistance, please contact  

Susan Naramore at Susan.Naramore@hcd.ca.gov.  

 

To submit public comment, email: 
DisasterRecovery@hcd.ca.gov 
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